BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS
(Headquarters)

Ref: DDGA/SOM(23) 21Jan 2020
Sub: Directions of DG regarding D.O. letters and
routing of proposals for financial approval

During the SOM held on 20 Jan 2020, the following directions given by DG,
are brought to the notice of all concerned for necessary compliance:

1) While putting up any D.O. letter for approval of DG, the name and
designation of the officer to whom the letter is proposed to be sent be

correctly reflected in the proposal after making necessary confirmation from
the concerned office;

2) While putting up any draft for approval of DG, it should be typed in double
space; and

3) All the proposals involving expenditure from BIS fund shall be routed through
Finance Department.

Strict compliance of the above instructions of DG be ensured.
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(Roma Roy)
Deputy Director General(Admn.)

Circulated to all departments at HQs/ROS/BOs/Labs including NITS
Through BIS Intranet
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